
We have been learning 
about….

11th September 2023



It’s been great getting back to all sorts in 
Nursery this week.  
We’ve enjoyed exploring the new mud kitchen

Tea anyone?



It’s been great to explore the outside space 
again.



We’ve been spending time with 
lots of new friends and having 
fun together!



Did you manage to fill the jugs and 
buckets using the tube and funnel? 
We needed to work together to get the 
job done!



It’s been great 
getting to know 
some new faces 
this week too!



We’ve 
been 
learning 
how to 
use the 
DT table 
with 
Miss 
Carol



What else have you been up to?





We’ve had fun squishing rolling and 
stretching the dough to make our 
fingers strong!















We start our first 
core text for the 
year next week. 

Please bring in any 
large boxes you have 
at home for us to 
create our own 
cardboard box play 
from Monday.


